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25th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

There are now just over three weeks left before the summer holidays. The end of term is always 

busy with lots going on. Some important dates for your diary are below:  

Friday July 2nd - Assessment Meetings 

Rian and Tennille are inviting you to come and find out more about how we know our pupils are 

making progress. They will explain our assessment systems and the annual reports you will 

receive for your child.  

9.15 – 9.45  Key Stage 3 with Rian 

9.45 – 10.15  Key Stage 1 with Tennille 

2.30 – 3.00  Key Stage 2 with Tennille 

Wednesday July 7th - Annual reports will be sent home 

Let us know if you need two copies or prefer reports to be sent by mail.  

Thursday July 8th - Sports Day 

Sports Day will take place during the school day and is just for pupils. Please make sure your 

son or daughter has their PE kit. We will send you lots of photos.  

Monday July 12th - Parent / Teacher Meetings 

We will send you another letter to book a time to meet with your child’s teacher. Meetings will 

be after school between 3.00 and 5.30.  

Sandra, our school cook, will be showcasing our school meals. You will be able to select from 

our Tasting Menu.  

Friday July 16th - Spa Camberwell Carnival 

We are making plans that will keep everyone safe and work inside current COVID restrictions. 

The pupils will be singing and signing Lovely Day. We will let you have more details once our 

plans are finalised.  

Tuesday July 20th - Last day of school 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 


